
 

 

 

July 2025  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 7 students have the opportunity to participate in our annual camp alongside a small number of 
Year 11 school leaders from the 10th to 12th December 2025 at CYC Adventure Camp on the Gold  
Coast.  

This camp represents the culminating activity for the Year 7 Get Connected program; designed to 
provide students with lessons around positive relationships, resilience, developing better 
communication skills and wellbeing.   

Whilst on camp, participants are exposed to a number of team building and confidence-building 
activities; including tubing, stand up paddle boarding, canoeing, surfing, dragon boat racing, trivia, 
beach walks and much, much more! 

In order for your child to participate in this year’s camp, a $50.00 non-refundable deposit needs to 
be paid to the school by Tuesday 1st September 2025. There are limited numbers (this year there 
are only 80 spots), so please attend to paying the deposit at your soonest convenience to secure your 
student’s spot.  

Full payment of $330.00 will need to be made to the school by the 10th of November for your child to 
participate. There is also the requirement that all school fees are paid by this time; irrespective of 
whether or not you have a payment plan in place with the school. Fundraising opportunities are 
currently being investigated in order to help individual students who opt in to the camp to oƯset the 
cost.  

Should you decide against sending your child on camp, be advised that a program of instruction will 
be available at the school, and that your child will be required to attend every day for the duration.  

Further information will be provided to participating students in early September. In the meantime, 
please arrange payment of the $50.00 deposit to ensure your child’s place on the camp.   

If you have any questions regarding the camp, please contact Miss Danielle Tecarr, Camp Coordinator, 
at the school on 5542 9111. 

 

……………………………………..     ……………………………………………… 

Ms Danielle Tecarr       Mr Damien Burke  

Head of Department      Principal     

 

 


